
Y1-6 Sports Day
Dear Parents,

Our Sports Day is being held in The Parc Y Scarlets Training Barn on Friday June 30th.

We have had to schedule the event in the afternoon this year as the venue is being used 
by the team for training in the mornings. The events will start at about 1:15pm with parents 
being admitted from 12:45pm. We aim to be finished by 3:15pm.

Buses will be provided to transport the children to the barn after an early lunch in school.  
We anticipate that the majority of parents will wish to take their children directly rather than 
having to wait for them to be bussed back up to school.

It is very important that we know as soon as possible which children will require transport 
back up to school after the event. This is to enable us to book transport in advance as we 
will be requiring buses at a time of high demand due to secondary school and college 
transport.

Please complete and return this form by FRIDAY MAY 12th at the latest indicating whether 
or not your child will require transport back up to school after the sports.

Kind regards

Mr Potter

Name of child: _____________________________________ Class: _________

Please tick the appropriate box:

I require my child to be brought back to school after the sports event

I will be collecting my child directly from Parc Y Scarlets Barn after the sports event

Signed ___________________________________ (parent/guardian)
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